INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF ASHAROKEN
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of the Inc.
Village of Asharoken on Tuesday, October Ist, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. Public hearing is for the adoption
of Local Law 3-2024 of the Incorporated Village of Asharoken entitled "A local law amending
chapter 86 of the code of the Village of Asharoken entitled “Noise”.

Any interested person is entitled to be heard upon said proposed Local Law at such public hearing.
The proposed Local Law 3-2024 is available for review on the Asharoken website at
www.asharoken.com.

By order of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Asharoken, dated August 6th,
2024.

Michelle Glennon
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